
                                                      NOTICE  

 

To: Sheila Anson, Washington Town Clerk, The Washington Planning Commission, Members of 

the Public 

From: Tammy Rill, Washington Land Use Clerk 

Dated: October 3, 2022 

Re: Washington Planning Commission, October 5, 2022 Meeting – Cancelled 

 

 

You are hereby notified that the October 5, 2022, Washington Planning Commission Regular 

Meeting is cancelled in observance of Yom Kippur. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


